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We strongly oppose additional taxes on  road tires. Many Oregonians are struggling 

to make ends meet and must have reliable tires to make it to work.  4% doesn't 

sound like a lot but add that to the cost of mounting, balancing, old tire disposal  and 

it is expensive. What happened to all the Federal money?  


